
 

 Invitation 
The Heart Foundation and GP Superclinic warmly invites  
you, your family and friends to:  

Free Public Forum – Heart Health  
at GP Superclinic @ Midland Railway Workshops  

Block 1, 6 Centennial Place, Midland (Opposite Midland Hospital)             

Monday 2nd May 2016 from 3:30pm – 5.30pm  
 

Special Guest Speakers from 4pm: 

Professor Gerry O’Driscoll, Cardiologist Perth Cardiovascular Institute.  

Hear about the latest heart disease treatments and what you can do to prevent a heart 
attack. 

 

Dr Atish Chudasama, General Practitioner GP Superclinic @ Midland 

Railway Workshops 

Prevention is better than cure  
 

Mr Craig Cheetham, Exercise Physiologist HealthCare WA, 

Learn more about exercise as prevention 
 
We look forward to meeting you at this interactive event. 
Local health provider displays available from 2pm 
 
Please RSVP by April 27 to: 
sales@gpscmidland.com or call Sharon on 9374 7000 
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